January 30, 2002

Mr. John F. Conant
Senior Project Manager
ABB Prospects, Inc.
501 Merritt 7

Newark, CT 06856-5308

Dear Mr. Conant:

On January 15, 2002, representatives of ABB Prospects, Inc. (ABB) met with Nuclear
Regulatory Commission (NRC) staff to discuss the status of your plans for decommissioning,
ABB'’s outline of an approach you wish to take for decommissioning your Windsor, CT facility,
and an October 16, 2001, proposal by LeBouef, Lamb, Greene & MacRae (LLGM), L.L.P., on
behalf of ABB, regarding NRC jurisdiction at the Windsor site. Enclosed is a copy of the
meeting summary notes.

If you have any questions or comments regarding the enclosed, please contact me at
(301) 415-0023.

Sincerely,

IRA/

Amir Kouhestani, Project Manager

Special Projects Section

Decommissioning Branch

Division of Waste Management

Office of Nuclear Material Safety
and Safeguards

Docket No.: 70-1100
License No.: SNM-1067

Docket No.: 030-03754
License No.: 06-00217

cc: Martin Malsch, Esq., LLGM
James Thompson, Esq., LLGM

Attachment; As stated

Distribution: Attendee List



MEETING SUMMARY NOTES

Date: January 15, 2002
Time: 13:15 - 15:15
Place: U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

One White Flint North, Room 013-B4
Rockville, Maryland 20852

Purpose: The licensee (ABB Prospects, Inc.) updated the staff about progress made and
current plans on issues related to decommissioning of its CE Windsor, CT facility.
The licensee presented additional details about and expanded on ABB’s  October
16, 2001, proposal prepared by LeBouef, Lambe, Greene & MacRae (LLGM),
L.L.P., on licensee’s behalf.

Attendees: Refer to Attachment A
Discussion:

Staff, licensee and its counsel, and U.S. Army Corps of Engineers participated in the meeting,
and the U.S. Department of Justice representative, Connecticut Department of Environmental
Protection, the Connecticut Attorney General's Office, and Town of Windsor representatives
participated by telephone.

ABB representatives provided participants with a site map and a hand out on overview of the CE
Windsor site (copy enclosed, typo on date should be January 15, 2002). The presentation by the
two ABB representatives generally followed their handout material.

The issues discussed during the meeting were about processes for future activities among the
parties. Notice was made that NRC staff will participate in the upcoming February 4-5, 2002,
partnering session to be held among USACE, licensee, State, Town of Windsor, and other
stakeholders.

Actions:

1. The licensee will distribute a copy of its hand out to stakeholders that called in to the
meeting.

2. Staff will consider the information received from licensee, hold internal discussions, and

brief senior management.

3. Staff will participate in the upcoming ABB and USACE February partnering session.



